MEMORANDUM
Williamson County Sheriff’s Department

Patrol Division
TO: Captain Shawn Newsom
FROM: Lt. James David
DATE: 08-06-2008 =

SUBJECT: Request to retain unit # 420% a 2002 Ford F-250 for Livestock

Captain Newsom I am requesting that we retain the 2002 Ford F-250 which is the current backup
for livestock. This truck is the only other truck we have that is equipped with a goose neck hitch
for towing the livestock trailer if one of the Livestock deputies trucks goes down for service.
Once the livestock deputies trucks are replaced we may then offline this truck and replace with
one of the 2006 models currently in use.
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Christi Tredemeyer

From: Robert Chapman

Sent: Tuesday, September 09, 2008 7:59 AM
To: Christi Tredemeyer

Subject: RE: follow up

We would like to retain this vehicle until the new one comes in.
Thanks,
Robert

From: Christi Tredemeyer

Sent: Thursday, September 04, 2008 3:36 PM
To: Robert Chapman

Subject: follow up

Hello,

I wanted to follow up with you regarding the email stating it is okay to retain vehicle Unit 4203. Thank:
a bunch.

Thank You,

Christi Tredemeyer
Purchasing Assistant

11/20/2008



